
 

  

 

 

DATES FOR THE DIARY:  10th October – Teddy Bear’s picnic. 14th October – Ollie parent’s meeting. 18th October 

– break up for ½ term holiday. 28th October – return to school after break. Thursday 31st October – Teddy Bear’s 

picnic. Thursday 19th December – break up for holidays. 

CHESTERTON NEWSLETTER 

1st October 2019 

Dear parents/ carers, 

I cannot believe there are only a few weeks left until the end of the half term! We will definitely starting “The 

Daily Mile” over the next few weeks. Miss Storey and Miss Sutherland are leading on this and have measured out 

the circuit. It only takes 15 minutes per day and the children do it in their normal clothes at their own pace. The 

more they take part, the more they will run/ walk. 

We are collecting dried food and tinned goods for “Harvest” which will then be donated to the Cambridge 

foodbank. We are also collecting toiletries for Addenbrooke’s neurosciences critical care unit. If you send any 

donations in with your child, we will display them at out Harvest assembly next week and then pass them on. 

Y1 and Y2 are going on their trip to the Toy Museum next week which I am sure will be incredibly enjoyable and 

useful for them. 

We are holding two “Teddy Bear’s Picnics” for parents who are applying for our reception class for next 

September. They are on Thursday 10th October and Thursday 31st October from 2.30 – 3pm 

I hope you have a great week. ☺ 

Toni Jackson 

 

HARVEST 

We are collecting dried food and tinned goods for “Harvest” 

which will then be donated to the Cambridge foodbank. We 

are also collecting toiletries for Addenbrooke’s 

neurosciences critical care unit. 

Any help with donations would be much appreciated. 

ATTENDANCE NEWS! 

1st Place  Elm  100% 

2nd place  Hazel  97.41% 

3rd place  Elder  97.24% 

4th Place  Beech  97.14% 

  Oak  97.14% 

6th Place  Pine  94.67% 

7th Place  Elm  88.93% 

  

 

PUNCTUALITY 

1st Place  Elder  100% 

2nd place  Beech  99.63% 

  Hazel  99.63% 

Hawthorn 99.63% 

5th place  Elm  99.41% 

6th place  Oak  99.29% 

7th Place  Pine  98.67% 
 

If you wish to see a copy of our attendance policy you can ask for one 

at the office or look at our website. 

OLLIE AND HIS SUPERPOWERS 

We have managed to book another date for the Ollie and his 

Superpowers introduction session. It will be on Monday 14th 

October from 4-6pm. You will be able to bring your children 

but if they find it is too long, you may have to take them out. 

Please could you let Mrs Searle know in the office if you are 

thinking of coming. 

Many thanks 

Did you know that on this day in ….. 

• 1553 – coronation of Queen Mary 1 of England. 

• 1861 – Mrs Beeton’s “Book of Household Management” is published. 
• 1946 – Mensa International is founded. 


